Humboldt Natural Gas Board Meeting Minutes 
The Humboldt Natural Gas Board met in regular session on Monday, March 18th, 2024, at the Humboldt Community Center. President Sam Eastlick called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. Board members present included Ashley Clarke, Kristi Gambs, Nolan Fischer and Heather VanZee.  Mike Beaner and Kristie Ellis were present for city personnel. Gene Betz was absent.  
Agenda Approval: Motion by Eastlick to adopt the agenda with the correction that the meeting is Monday not Tuesday.  Seconded by Gambs.  All ayes motion carried.
Minutes: The minutes from the February 20th, 2024, meeting were reviewed.  Motion to approve the minutes was made by Gambs.  Seconded by Eastlick.  All ayes motion carried.
Open Public Discussion: None
Rates and Billing Review: Discussion was held regarding our current billing rates.

Gas Employee Report:  Betz and Beaner would like to see a main line expansion along HWY 38 from Ford St. going west to Washington St. They have gotten quotes and can get the project done for $2500.00 to $3000.00. A motion was made by Eastlick and seconded by Clarke to proceed with the main line expansion. All ayes motion carried.
Natural Gas Loss Report: No report was available. 
Past Due Accounts: The list of past due accounts was reviewed.
Bills/Financials/Payroll: Bills, financials and payroll were presented, reviewed, and discussed.  Motion to approve bills, financials and payroll was made by VanZee.  Seconded by Eastlick.  All ayes motion carried.
Next Scheduled Meeting: Next regular scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, April 15th, 2024, at the Humboldt Community Center.  The time for this meeting will be 6:30 p.m.
Items for next meeting: Goals for 2024 
With no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Eastlick at 6:50 pm.  Seconded by Clarke.  All ayes, motion carried.

ATTEST: 
Kristie Ellis—Finance Officer
